
  
 

 

 

 

January 22, 2024 

 

Board Memo 008-2024: NAPS Response to USPS FY24 NPA Proposal 

 

 

Executive Board, 

 

Attached is NAPS response to the USPS proposal concerning FY24 NPA. NAPS is not in support of the USPS 

PFP/NPA program. However, NAPS does not desire to further delay the USPS process of sharing the targets, 

indicators, and goals with field EAS and publishing NPA FY24. 

 

Without acceptance, NAPS HQ paves the way for the USPS to release PFP/NPA FY24 goals, targets and 

indicators. 
 

 

Thank you and be safe. 

 

 

 

NAPS Headquarters 
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